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Dear T.E. Scott Families,  
  
It is with mixed emotions that I am writing to let you know that I will be moving on to an 
assignment at a new school beginning in January. Although I am excited for a new challenge, I 
will miss the great community at T.E. Scott. This school has been a wonderful home for the past 
few years. I have been constantly impressed by the friendly, enthusiastic and kind students, 
staff and parents.   
  
I am pleased to announce that Ms. Manjot Sandhu will be taking over full-time teaching duties 
in division three.   
  
I would like to wish a warm welcome to Ms. Janesse Boudreau who will be joining the T.E. Scott 
team as Vice Principal and French teacher. Ms. Boudreau is an experienced Vice Principal who 
will make a great addition to our school!  
  
Sincerely,   
  
Mr. Newbold  
 


